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February 11, 2011

Delivered by E-mail and Courier

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Chatham-Kent Hydro Inc. – 2011 IRM
Electricity Distribution Rate Application – Board File No. EB-2010-0074

We are counsel to Chatham-Kent Hydro Inc. (“CKHI”) in the above captioned matter. On
February 1, 2011, we wrote to you to advise that CKHI was involved in confidential discussions
with representatives of the intervenors with respect to certain aspects of the Application, and
that the outcome of those discussions may affect CKHI’s reply submission. At that time we
asked that the Board extend the filing deadline for CKHI’s reply to Friday, February 11, 2011,
and by letter dated February 2, the Board agreed to the extension.

We can advise that those discussions among CKHI and the intervenors (which now include
Energy Probe) have continued. CKHI anticipates delivering its reply submission by Monday,
February 14, 2011.

We thank you again for your consideration in this matter. Should you have any questions or
require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours very truly,

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP

Original Signed by James C. Sidlofsky

James C. Sidlofsky
JCS/rph

cc. K. Sebalj, Ontario Energy Board
J. Shepherd
M. Buonaguro
B. Harper
R. Aiken
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